
FDPM and MFA Dacic confers with OSCE Mission Head Moore
Friday, 04 September 2015.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
received today Head of the OSCE Mission to Bosnia and Herzegovina Jonathan Moore.
  
They agreed that it was necessary to strengthen the capacity of the Organization for Security
and Cooperation in Europe (OSCE) for conflict prevention and response, the OSCE being a
unique and invaluable asset for the international community. The current world crisis, including
the protracted conflicts, highlighted the lasting advantages of this organization, best suited for
bridging gaps and facilitating joint solutions, because security and stability cannot be maintained
without full compliance with, and strict implementation of, all OSCE values in all security
dimensions.
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